
Steering Group Meeting  
 
The Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group will not be holding a meeting on 
Tuesday 24 April. 
 
The ‘Pre-submission’ six-week consultation period ends at midday on Sunday 5 
May, please ensure that your comments on this draft are received by the Town 
Clerk prior to this date. 
 
 


